Guadalupe Agricultural & Livestock

Fair Association

PO. Box 334  Seguin, TX 78156
Phone/Fax (830) 379-6477

Steve Parker, City Manager September 16, 2021
Seguin City Council

Dear Mr. Parker and City Council,

The COVID-19 pandemic is causing non-profit organizations to operate under heavy financial burdens.
Qur organization has fallen under this same burden. While our non-profit organization faces these
increasing challenges, we continue to have ongoing fiscal obllgations such as payroll, overhead, and note
payments.

Our volunteers have worked tirelessly to organize this year’s Fair for our community! While struggling
with selling sponsorships earlier this year, we have partnered up with a local business in helping us sell
sponsarships, but unfortunately, due to the pandemic, the sponsorships for the upcoming Guadalupe
County Fair & Rodeo are significantly below the required budgeted amounts.

We are humbling asking for help! An abatement or reduction of the coliseum rental feas for this
upcoming Fair on October 6-10, 2021, would be much appreciated and would further help us
successfully obtain our goals in helping this community.

Thank you in advance for your consideration,

The GALFA Board of Directers



